
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
March 15, 2010 

 
 
Western Kane County Special Service District #1 
28 North Main Street 
Kanab, UT.  84741 
          1800E3-RLG 
 
                                                                      In re:  Low Power Television Application of: 
                                                                                 Western Kane County Special  
                                                                                 Service District #1 
                                                                                 Channel 27, Kanab, UT. 
                                                                                 File number BPDTT-20090731ABB 
                                                                                 Facility Id No.:167638 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
On September 3, 2009, the licensee as addressed above was sent the following 60 day 
letter advising of the need to register the tower with the FAA and amend the proposed 
application with the tower registration information. 
 
 
We are currently processing your above-referenced application.  Our preliminary 
engineering review reveals that the antenna as specified in the above referenced 
application requires registration with the FAA and the registration information amended 
to the proposed facilities pending application. It is noted that the licensee has indicated 
on the proposed construction permit that the registration with the FAA has been filed; 
therefore, in addition to the usual 30 days to comply with this letter, we are offering an 
additional 30 days for the FAA to be able to respond to the licensee’s registration 
request. 
 
 
You were given the opportunity to file a minor amendment to resolve the specified 
antenna registration issue within (60) days from the date of this letter. Amendments 
must be filed electronically. If not so amended, your application will be considered 
incomplete and subsequently dismissed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Our records indicate that as of March 8, 2010, over 6 months after the date of the above 
referenced letter, the proposed application has not been amended with the tower 
registration information; therefore, the above referenced application is considered 
incomplete and IS HEREBY DISMISSED. 
 
 
 
                                                                                         Sincerely 
 
 
                                                                                         Hossein Hashemzadeh 
                                                                                          Associate Chief 
                                                                                          Video Division 
                                                                                           Media Bureau 


